
Dear Sir/Madam,

My concern is that the increased signage will destroy the Avalon shops landscape overpowering all other shops.
If you observe other Chemist Warehouses their signage is overpowering and not in keeping with the Avalon 
landscape. 

It is well known where Chemist Warehouse is located so there is no need for large signage that would spoil the 
street landscape.

Regards
Spili
73 Avalon Parade 
Avalon Beach 2107
0408 645 586
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